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Note for CIML Members 

Subject: Nominations for OIML Awards to be made at the 48th CIML Meeting 

Dear Colleagues, 

As in previous years, the CIML President will present OIML Awards to individuals who have made an 
outstanding contribution to international legal metrology. 

There are two types of Award: 

- Specially engraved Medals in recognition of an individual's distinguished contribution over 
several years; and 

- Letters of Appreciation, in recognition of an individual's contribution over the past year that 
merits public acknowledgment. 

Active CIML Members are not eligible for either of the awards. 

If you have identified any individuals to whom you feel the OIML should make an award, I invite you 
to send me your nomination(s) accompanied by a short note explaining your reasons for making 
the nomination. I will examine, with the assistance of the Bureau, your proposals and decide on the 
awards to be made in Ho Chi Minh City, Viet Nam. 

Please send your proposals to Stephen Patoray, BIML Director, no later than 1 August 2013. 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Mason 
CIML President 
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